th (o

We encourage you to keep giving in the foll

1) Online through Tithe.ly (Visit our webs
scan the QR code)

2) Offering plates passed during the service
3) Drop off your envelopes at the @ L i @
church during office hours P

4) Place it in the mail slot outside
5) Mail to 290 Saint George St d
Moncton, NB E1C1W5 E] AN IO R

NursesyAVolunteers
This Week: Jessica & Beth
Next Week: Taylor & Laura

CHURCH

Highfiel
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PEACE IN

Love God, Love People
December 10th 2023

HIGHFIELD BAPTIST CHURCH

290 St. George Street, Moncton, NB E1C 1W5
(506) 857-4260 | www.highfieldbaptist.org
Email: highfield@nb.aibn.com

“ CANADIAN BAPTISTS

b’ or ATLANTIC CANADA
Joining God in Our Neighbourhoods
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SundayiMoEnings ChukchiEventsi&FANNoOuNCements

Today Pastor Gary Barr brings the message “Peace In
The Heart of Christmas” Luke 2:8-18

Nursery available for babies & toddlers anytime during the
service. Jr. Church for grades K-5 will be dismissed mid-
way through the service.

Stop by the gym between 10-10:30am for coffee or tea!

Sunday Small Groups for ages 5 to adult at 9:15am

WeeldyaVieerings

Devotional & Prayer—Wednesdays at 1:30pm. Everyone is
welcome.

Prayer Group Wednesdays at 6:30pm in the parlour.
Youth Group— Fridays from 6:30-8:15pm for grades 6-12

NEW TO HIGHFIELD?

Fill out the orange Connect Card in front of you & drop it off at
the Connect Desk in the Worship Centre

The Darrell & Laura Lee Bustin WMS group will meet on Tues-
day, Dec 12th at 1:30pm in the parlour for our Christmas meeting.
Our mission project is the Salvus Clinic (socks, etc.) Remember our
shacks. Hope to see you.

To donate to the CBM Shared Hopeful Gifts for 2023, please mark
“CBM Project” on your offering envelope. For online giving (Tithe.ly),
select “other” from the dropdown menu and in the notes, type “CBM
Project”.

(Candlelight
Service

, Dec 24th at 6pm A
Join us as we celebrate the birth of Jesus at —
| our Christmas Eve Service

Sunday Small Groups: Please note that the last day of small
groups will be December 17th & will resume on January 14th

We wish to thank our Lord for allowing us to have all these 70 years
together with family & great friends! Also, missionaries in our home
as those were the days when we had well attended missionary con-
ferences, etc. Thanks to Beth for opening her home. Thanks to
Ruth, Joan, and Nicole for helping and thanks to all who brought
food. Thank you to those who came from our summer church and
sung for us. Thanks also for the young brother & sister from Lower
Coverdale who played this music. Many thanks for the cards and
good wishes from our friends. -Holly & Helen Boyd



Peace in The Heart of Christmas — Luke 2:8-18

The announcement of Jesus’s birth was delivered to shepherds who
lived on the fringe of society. If a king were born to the world, you
would expect these shepherds to be the last ones to know. Yet, the
angels told them that peace was coming to the earth for those on
whom God’s favor rested. We can rest assured it is offered to us as

well. Now that is good news for a world in turmoil!

God brings us peace in a

God brings us peace with

God brings us peace with

God brings us peace with

God peace for everyone.

The peace of God our storms.

x

Christmas
At Highfield

Exceptional Sweater Sunday
10 10:30am

Come wearing your exceptional
IAMIVEDUE Christmas sweater.

Celebrating the Joy of Christmas
17 10:30am

We light the advent candle
DECEMBER [ Joy!

Celebrating the Love of Christma
We light the advent candle
DECEMBER [JFSYspN
Candlelight Service
Join us for our Christmas Eve
)oY NT0:90): 8 Service where we celebrate
the birth of Jesus!
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